KADEN'S KORNER



DIVISION 12 NEWSLETTER

LEADERSHIP • CHARACTER BUILDING • CARING • INCLUSIVENESS





KADEN FISHER

Hello My Key Clubbers once again. I hope that you all are enjoying your summer and that you are having a nice break from school. I just want to remind you that while club meetings aren't happening and that you don't have anyone telling you what to do,

that you should still be active in your community. There are a ton of service opportunities in the summer and it is important that you keep volunteering. Make your presence known!!! Keep serving!! Keep swimming!! Keep leading!!

SUMMER



FALL RALLY

Bring your club to
Dollywood for a day and
start the year off great
with enthusiasm!!!

WHERE: Pigeon Forge, Tennessee

WHEN: Saturday, October 20, 2018

TIME: Park Hours: 10 AM - 9 PM

Rally: 11 AM



2019 ICON K-T TOUR

Please make sure that if you are going on this trip, that you have all your forms filled out and all your money paid. Won't be soon until you're in DC!!!



IMPORTANT DATES

ICON REG. DEADLINE

ICON

ICON

DCM

5/15

6/30

7/07

TBD

DIVISION PROJ.

FALL RALLY

DELINQUENCY **DUES**

CLUBS SUSPENDED

10/19

12/1

SPRING RALLY

DCON

DCON

3/20 3/22

Contact Me!!

Cell: (502) 718-3238

Email: kaden@ktkey.org

